
SOUTHEAST LOCAL SCHOOLS 

BULLY REPORTS 2023-24 

1st SEMESTER 

 

 

Waynedale High School reported four incidents of bullying during the 1st semester from August 21, 2023 

through January 12, 2024. Two incidents involved male and female students, one incident involved only 

male students and one incident involved only female students.  All four of the incidents were verbal in 

nature. 

 

John R. Lea Middle School reported one incident of bullying during the 1st semester from August 21, 

2023 through January 12, 2024.  The incident involved male students and was physical/verbal in nature.  

 

Apple Creek Elementary School reported four incidents of bullying during the 1st semester from August 

21, 2023 through January 12, 2024.  Three incidents involved male and females students and one 

incident involved only male students.  Two of the incidents were verbal, one incident was 

physical/verbal and one incident was physical in nature. 

 

Fredericksburg Elementary School reported one incident of bullying during the 1st semester from August 

21, 2023 through January 12, 2024.  It involved male students and was verbal in nature. 

 

Holmesville Elementary School reported one incident of bullying during the 1st semester from August 21, 

2023 through January 12, 2024.  It involved male students and was physical/verbal in nature.  

 

Mt. Eaton Elementary School reported no incidents of bullying during the 1st semester from August 21, 

2023 through January 12, 2024. 


